
10. ADDINGTON PRISON - URBAN RENEWAL

The Chairman advised that he had attended a public meeting on 21 November
1999 where the future of the prison site and buildings was discussed.  The
Environmental Policy and Planning Unit had provided a design for use of the site
as a residential development, but leaving the Lincoln Road end and main prison
building in place.  The Government will be offering the site to Ngai Tahu.  Any
development that is centred on retaining the present building will require
consultation with all residents in the area.

The Board decided to:

1. Receive the information.

2. Request the Council’s Environmental Committee Sub-Committee to invite
representatives of the Board to attend any further meetings on this issue.


